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Town of Wales
Finance Committee 
Hybrid Meeting

February 22nd, 2024 7:00 pm 

3 Hollow Rd. Wales, MA 01081
Members attending: Jessica Miller, Ed Fisher, Tyler Stretch
Public attending: Pam Leduc, Robyn Chrabascz, Leis Phinney
Called to order at 7:02 pm
1. New Business: 
· The Committee voted to approve a letter to the Board of Selectmen requesting the removal of Ms. Grasso due to excessive absences.
· Motion by Mr. Fisher; seconded by Mr. Stretch

· Reviewed updates from the MPIC and Capital Improvement Meetings

· We have received the Senior Center budget but are unable to review the budget until our next meeting on March 14th.
· Ms. Phinney, representing the Board of Assessors, provided information regarding the $8k reserve fund transfer request they will need to make to resolve inaccuracies in previously submitted budget requests.
· The budget request from the Board of Assessors will be available to us at our next meeting on March 14th.

· Ms. Miller will send a reminder to any departments that have not submitted a budget request.

2. Adjourn: 

Ms. Miller asked for a motion to adjourn at 7:17 pm.

MOTION: Mr. Fisher made the motion to adjourn

SECOND: Mr. Stretch seconded the motion.

VOTE: All in favor
Reserve balance before meeting: $40,500
Reserve balance after meeting: $40,500
Respectfully Submitted by
Edward Fisher JR
[image: image1.png]